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Dear families, 
 
Unfortunately, ϥ am writing to you 
following the Government's decision 
not to end restrictions on 21st June. 
Whilst we support any decision to 
keep children and adults safe, it 
means some of the events we have 
planned will not go ahead at the end 
of term. Our Academic Review Day 
will now be remote only. We will 
continue with our Sports Day at 
Finsbury Park as it is outside but we 
will ask students to go straight there 
rather than attending school ɲrst. 
 
ϥt is clear from the local data that 
the spread of Covid-19 is increasing 
in ϥslington so please do continue 
with the LFD tests twice a week. This 
way we can action any infection 
quickly without having to send large 
groups of students home. 
 
ϥ have written to you on a number of 
occasions about cashless catering. 
At the end of July our cash machines 
will be switched oϜ and we will only 
be using online top up. Please en-
sure you have set up your Gateway 
account before the end of this term 
otherwise the children will not be 
able to pay for their lunch and break 
time snacks. 
 
Next week our year 9 and 10 begin 
their end of year exams so it is im-
portant that they take them serious-
ly and work hard so that we know 
exactly what they need to do in their 
GCSE studies. 
 
After 13 and a half years we say 
goodbye to Mrs Hodgson our li-
brarian, this week as she moves 
onto work in a sixth form li-
brary. She will still work with 
our ex-students but thank 
you for doing such a great 
job at Beacon High and Hol-
loway School. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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As part of the 
schoolɅs com-
mitment to 
being an anti-
racist and in-
clusive insti-

tution the school invited 
ɄStand Up! Against Discrimina-
tionɅ to run workshops with 50 
Year 10 students on antisemi-
tism and anti-Muslim hate. 
The workshops were a great 
success and provided the stu-
dents with time to debate is-
sues which we see in society 
today. The students also then 
had an opportunity to reɳect 
on what they can do to 
change the narrative 
and create a better 
future for our commu-
nities.  

Student views: 

Hannan: ϥ thought 
that it was insightful 
and extremely in-
formative as it can 
help educate others. ϥt 
was also beneɲcial for 
me and my peers. 

Shuaib: ϥt was an en-
joyable experience and 
is a subject which is 
important to learn 
about. ϥt was very nice 
to have time to go over 
this topic again. 

Angie: ϥt was ex-
tremely educational 
and ϥ learnt a whole lot 
that ϥ didnɅt know be-
fore! ϥɅm glad ϥ was 
able to take part in the 
workshop. 

Cameron: ϥt was very in-
formative and helped to open 
my eyes to diϜerent types of 
dicriminnation . 

Jamie: The sessions were 
very informative and enabled 
to expand my knowledge on a 
very important subject. 

Franklyn: the workshop 
taught me about diϜerent 
types of racism and discrimi-
nation and what laws we are 
all protected by. ϥ found it very 
enjoyable. 
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Have your contact details changed recently? Or does your child have a medical 

condition we do not know about? Please let the oʛce staϜ know as soon as you 

can by emailing: postbox@beacon.org  

Since 1909, Old Camdenians have 
been supporting both the school 
and its pupils with bursaries for edu-
cation. Catch up on all of the news 
from Old Camdenians by clicking 
here 
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By Adam Harris 

A group of Year 9 students 
have ɲnished painting a large 
mural in one of The WingɅs 
new classrooms. The Nest 
will be used as a sensory 
space for students with au-
tism, as well as a therapeutic 
space for music and art thera-

py workshops. The four girls - Diana Lopez Chaves, Jessica 
Mason, Kaya Perez and Ligia 
Vera Cruz - were commis-
sioned to produce a piece 
that evoked a sense of 
peace and security, as well 
as one that reɳected the 
core theme of Ʉnature con-
nectednessɅ that runs 
through The Wing. 

They started exploring 
ideas relating to 
Ʉmother natureɅ and the 
concept of the tree as a 
protective ɲgure. From 
start to ɲnish the four 
girls planned, designed 
and completed the 
painting by themselves, 
and ϥɅm sure you will 
agree with me what a 

fantastic job they have done. Please come and take a 
look when youɅre next around! 
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